
 
  MINUTES OF THE CALLED MEETING OF THE MAYOR 

 AND BOARD OF ALDERMEN OF THE TOWN OF WESSON, MISSISSIPPI 
 

    NOVEMBER 4, 2017 
 

   3:00 P. M. 
 
The Called Meeting of the Mayor and Board of Aldermen of the 
Town of Wesson, Mississippi, was held at 3:00 o'clock P.M., on 
Saturday, November 4, 2017 in the Wesson Town Hall.  The 
following were present: 
 
 Alton Shaw, Mayor 

Jarrad Ashley, Alderman 
Larry Hall, Alderman 

Billy Ellison, Alderman 
Mike, King, Alderman 

Stephen Ashley, Alderman-at-Large 
 Angela Hester, Clerk 
 
Absent: Jeff Varas, City Attorney 
                             
 
Mayor Shaw called the meeting to order. The meeting was Called for 
the purpose of interviewing/hiring a Deputy Clerk.   
The board meet with Nine applicants and discussed the position with 
each one individually. After a long discussion the board decided to 
call back three applicants for a final interview before the next 
general meeting.  
 
There being no further business currently at hand, the Board 
adjourned until the next regular meeting on Tuesday, May 2, 2017 
6:00 p.m. at Town Hall.   
 
 
                                                               
      ALTON SHAW, MAYOR 
 
        
ATTESTED: 
 
 
                      
LINDA DYKES, CLERK 
 
 

 
 
 


